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As a social worker and mental health professional, I strongly oppose this bill and its 
discriminatory impact on our community. It would allow providers to deny essential 
emergency services to our most vulnerable neighbors during a housing crisis. 
Furthermore, it would deny our youth the ability to participate in fun, community 
building activities that support mental and physical wellness. Please prevent this bill 
from moving forward. 


